
 

 
 
 
 

2020 Oceania & Australian Laser Masters Championship 
 

Note to Competitors: Change of Beach Dolly Plan 
 

Dear Competitors and Volunteers, 
 
Due to the repatriation of some of our international competitors, we are not going ahead with hot 
dollies and will be putting all competitor boats on their own dollies after racing today.  
 
Please see the beach plan below: 
 

 
 
Essentially: 

- Lower sailor ID numbered dollies will be down the eastern end  
- Higher sailor ID numbered dollies will be down the western end 
- PSA dollies will be put down the far western end of the beach by the rock wall 

 
Please assist the volunteer beach marshal’s by: 
 
Monday 16/3/2020 please: 

- Launch in roughly the area of the dolly you are currently on  
- The volunteers will then sort through the dollies in line with the plan above 
- Return to the end of the beach where your dolly will be 

 
For the remainder of the regatta please:  

- Launch from your assigned area 
- The volunteers will then sort through the dollies in line with the plan above 
- Return to your area 

 
We thank you for your co-operation and appreciate your support of our dedicated volunteers. 
 
Kind regards, 
Ryan Walker 
RGYC Regatta Chairman 


